
The work of Minnesota’s charitable nonprofits covers a wide range
of causes and efforts that make our state and region an amazing
place to live, work, and play. Executive orders and drastic policy
changes enacted by the new federal administration have
adversely impacted funding, staffing, and general operations of
critical community services in Minnesota and beyond. 

During times of crisis, it is important that nonprofits focus on key
levers of organizational stability: strong internal controls;
sustainable revenue mix; strategic HR; ethical leadership. Founded
specifically to provide support and guidance for the state’s
nonprofits, the Minnesota Council of Nonprofits is here to help
ensure your organization has what it needs to effectively advance
your important mission during times of uncertainty. 

MCN continues to aggregate timely and sector-relevant resources
and updates to help you answer complex questions that arise,
build and maintain the strongest possible foundation, and forge a
path towards success both in times of challenge and opportunity.
As the evolving situation requires, we will work to keep your
organization informed and equipped to weather any storm.

RESOURCES 
TO NAVIGATE 
UNCERTAINTY

Access our latest
responsive
resources here:

The Minnesota Council of
Nonprofits (MCN) was
founded in 1987 to meet
the growing information
needs of nonprofits and to
convene nonprofits to
address issues of common
concern to all.

The largest statewide
association of nonprofits
in the nation, MCN
accomplishes its mission
in five ways:

Education and
professional
development for
nonprofit managers
and leaders;

1.

Public policy
education and civic
engagement;

2.

Research on nonprofit
sector trends and tax
and budget issues; 

3.

Advocacy at local,
state, and federal
levels; and 

4.

Cost saving product
partnerships.

5.

We are stronger
together!

Learn more or become a member of the largest statewide nonprofit community in the nation at 

www.minnesotanonprofits.org


